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RE: January 8, 2018 letter regarding the Fresno County Regional Active Transportation Plan. 

Dear Ms. Islas: 

Fresno COG has received and thanks the Cultiva la Salud for its August 18, 2017 letter 
addressing the 2018 Regional Active Transportation Plan (R-ATP) and the policies, practices 
and activities that have shaped it to date. Respectfully, Fresno COG offers the following 
response to the comments/suggestion in your letter: 

First of all, thank you very much for all the work you and your staff have done as a mini-grant 
recipient to help make not only the Regional Transportation Plan a better plan, but the 
Regional Active Transportation Plan (R-ATP) as well. The outreach and community meetings 
your organization held in Orange Cove for the R-ATP were exceptional. 

Fresno COG shares Cultiva la Salud's concern for disadvantaged communities. Even without 
a formal prioritization process 100% of the total award will benefit projects in disadvantaged 
communities in the previous (Cycle 3) Fresno COG Regional Competitive Active 
Transportation Program of Projects. In addition, 85% of Fresno COG's total award will 
benefit projects in disadvantaged communities in Cycle 2. Much of Fresno County 
(specifically almost all of the smaller incorporated cities) meets the criteria for Disadvantaged 
Communities as deemed by ATP applications. Disadvantaged communities receive extra 
points on project applications submitted for many funding programs including state-wide and 
region-wide ATP programs. 

Fresno COG staff looks forward to working with Cultiva la Salud on other projects in the near 
future. 

Thank you again for your comment/suggestions. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Boren 

Executive Director 
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